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Rolf is an avid library user and participant in library programming. As the parent of a young child, he
utilizes the library in a way different from our current commission members (storytimes, 1000 books
before kindergarten, etc) and, as a result, he will bring a different perspective to the commission. As we
try to ensure that our library serves the needs of our entire community, we feel that it is especially
important to have a commission that reflects a broader segment of our patrons and our community.
Rolf will round out the commission in just such a way and should be considered for appointment to the
Library Commission.
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November 3, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to recommend Rolf Racich as a commissioner for the Ledyard Public
Library Commission. I first met Rolf as a parent who regularly brought his son Henry to library
events and activities. When I was asked who I would recommend for the commission opening,
Rolf was the first person that come to mind. He always has a friendly word to other visitors at
the library and a smile on his face. Because I am often by myself putting on events for the
children I occasionally need help. Rolf is always the first to volunteer and often starts helping
without even being asked.

I cannot think of a better addition to the Library Commission than Rolf. He will advocate for
what is best for the library and its patrons, especially its youngest patrons. This representation
is important to have on the commission and I believe Rolf fills a need that has been lacking in
current years.

If you have any questions regarding Rolf’s suitability for the position please don’t hesitate to
contact me. I thank you in advance for appointing Rolf to the Library Commission. I am
confident that he is the best person for the position.

Sincerely,
Stacey L. Burt

Stacey L. Burt
Youth Services Librarian
sburt@ledyard.lioninc.org




